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News from the SbD4Nano General Assembly Meeting 19-20 May

SbD4Nano partners show great progress during their 1st annual meeting held

virtually in May 2021

On 19-20 May the SbD4Nano

project successfully held their

Annual Consortium Meeting

virtually. The project partners

presented an overview of the

results obtained during the last

12 months.

Key objective of the project is the

development of an e-infrastructure to foster dialogue and collaboration between actors

along the nanotechnology supply chain for a knowledge-driven definition of

Safe-by-Design approaches based on hazard, exposure, product performance and cost

criteria. During the meeting the draft design of the platform was presented followed by a

discussion of the provisioned modules of the platform including materials, life cycle

assessment, release & exposure estimation, safety and hazard profiling and SbD strategy

modules. Interactive discussions with industrial partners allowed the consortium to



confirm and discuss key results from the recently completed SAbyNA & SbD4Nano

Nanotechnology value chain needs survey.

SbD4Nano  Project Coordinator, Carlos Fito says:

“The project developments over the last year have exceeded my expectations. In
future SbD4nano is expected to make a significant impact for the safe manufacturing
and use of ENMs via its e-infrastructure. We look forward to sharing it with
stakeholders.”

The SbD4Nano Videos

The SbD4Nano project contributed with a video pitch to the EuroNanoForum 2021. The

video is available to watch on the NSC YouTube channel.

We also remind you about the SbD4Nano

project overview video! Want to learn what

SbD4Nano is about in 3 minutes? Watch our

Video!
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